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Hi,
I am writing to you regarding the removal of the Vantage waterfront area.

It would be a great disservice to locals and travelers to waste this park and swimming area. It
is a beautiful area that many families and people have enjoyed over the years.

As a taxpayer, I would like to think that Grant county would be invested in parks and
recreational areas for people to enjoy. I do not see the benefit in letting it dwindle areas with
dead grass and weeds.

It is very sad to this beautiful area is not being maintained, and removing anything that did
work to make it family-friendly and add value to the town.

I'd appreciate your reconsideration to help maintain and keep water access fun and enjoyable
for everyone.

Thanks,
Naamah
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